
Vedat Gashi 
Chairman of the Board 
Legislator, 4th District 

October 18, 2024 

Mr. Jeremy Basso 
119 Bannon Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 

Dear Mr. Basso, 

BOARD OF LEGISLATORS 

On behalf of the residents of Westchester County. I'd like to thank you for your time and 
commitment as a member of the Board of Ethics. Your tenure which concluded on December 31, 
2023, saw the creation and implementation of a much needed new Comprehensive Code of 
Ethics. Your role in this process was essential to this great accomplishment. 

Thank you for your service on this critically important board, I wish you every success in your 
future endeavors. 

Vedat Gashi, C 
4th Legislative 
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